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Friday, March 12th  
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We are delighted to have a gardener starting work with our pupils to really bring the school garden areas to 
life.  
 
The gardener, Marc Stenham, will work with Owls class on the afternoons of Thursday, March 25th, Thursday, 
April 1st and Tuesday, April 20th.  
 
Foxes Class will have sessions on the afternoons of Tuesdays, 27th April, 4th and 11th May.  
 
For both classes, he will work alongside Mrs Edwards with half the class at a time.  
 
The children should come to school on those days wearing clothes suitable for gardening, with wellies, boots or 
a second pair of trainers that can get muddy to change into for the afternoon session. For the Thursday 
sessions, Owls will do PE for half the afternoon, so what they wear will need to be suitable for that too. 
 
This is an exciting opportunity to develop our school grounds. Each class will have time working with the 
gardener, and we are sure everyone will be delighted with what the children achieve under his guidance.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

               
Mr S James                                       Mrs R Force 
Executive Head Teacher                Head of School 
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